
 

An affiliate of Saint Mary's Health System 
 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

Thank you for choosing East Main Internal Medicine for your health care needs.  We look forward to 

providing you with the quality care you deserve. 

Franklin Medical Group asks that you complete the new patient packet and provide the office with the 

below documents upon your initial visit. 

□ New patient packet 

□ Insurance card 

□ Picture I.D. or license 

□ Copayment if applicable 

□ Medication List (If applicable)   

□ If you have records from another physician’s office, please be sure to sign the medical authorization 

release form included in the new patient forms and provide us with the previous doctors information; 

name, phone number and fax number. 

If you should have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office.  Keep in mind that it 

is very important to be on time for your appointment. Our office requests that for your initial visit you 

arrive approximately 15 minutes prior to your scheduled time.  

Franklin Medical Group thanks you for choosing us for all of your healthcare needs. 

 

Sincerely, 

East Main Internal Medicine 

Edmund P. Quinn, MD 

Chalmers Hamill, MD 

Bechoi Saleib, MD 

Kathleen Burlison, MD 

Karen Nardella, APRN 

Robin McCormack, APRN 

1981 East Main Street, 2
nd

 Floor 

Waterbury, CT 06705 

Phone (203) 709-5520     Fax (203) 709-5545 



 

 

 


